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Comments: Private development, especially in the form of resort lodging,  on public land is absurd and unfair to

taxpayers. Developers are given this sweet deal while the public at large gets pushed out of their favorite places.

This is exactly what's being proposed with the expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. Not to mention the impact of

development on natural ecosystems. Pristine mountain aquatic ecosystems are easily lost forever with increased

use. Development on the shorelines chokes out plants and animals permanently. Development is permanent; the

proposed expansion of Holland Lake Lodge is not a temporary change. It would benefit a handful of people, who

who are motivated by making profit, while the public at large and the natural environment suffer a great loss.

Please do not allow the expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. 


